
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 12/10/2024 8:35:34 AM
Subject: Metro Vancouver: Special GVS&DD Board Meeting - Dec 13, 2024

Dear Mayor and Council,

Please note that the Metro Vancouver Board Meeting scheduled for this Friday, December 13 has been cancelled. There
will, however, be a Special Greater Vancouver Sewerage and Drainage District (GVS&DD) Board Meeting on December
13, with the purpose of considering a resolution to close the meeting. The meeting agenda is available online. Please
note that City staff do not have access to closed meeting agendas.

Best, 
Paul

Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam),
Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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